
       
 
 

Financial Benefits Services has notified us of a change to our 

Vision Insurance Provider. 
 

 

 

has taken over our Vision Policy and Claims. 
 

The Block Vision Member ID cards will continue to be valid until the new plan year, 
and the change has not affected our benefits/copays. 

 

If you prefer to print a new Superior Vison ID card,  

you can do so at the following link. 

https://www.superiorvision.com/account/login/member 

Please choose Create a new account under the  

Member Login/New Member section. 

 

Superior Vision Customer Service 

1-800-507-3800. 

 

Veronica I. Garcia 
Payroll/Benefits Clerk 

Ph: 956-689-8175 ext. 4106 
Fax: 956-689-8180 

e-mail: garciavi@raymondvilleisd.org 
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